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Dear Sir/Madam

Town and Country Planning Act 1990
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Location:  85 Gracechurch Street London EC3V 0AA  

I am in receipt of an application for development of the above site for the purposes of:

Partial demolition of existing building (Gracechurch Street frontage adapted) and the 
erection of a 32 storey (155.70m AOD) building plus basement levels including office use 
(Class E(g)(i)); flexible retail use (Class E(a), Class E(b), drinking establishments and hot 
food takeaway); Public Hall (sui generis); and Heritage Garden and Cultural Space at level 5 
(sui generis), with cycle parking, servicing, refuse and plant areas, public realm 
improvements and other works associated with the development including access and 
highways works.

(The proposal would provide 37,098sq.m GEA of Class E offices, 946sq.m GEA of Public 
Hall, 892sq.m of Heritage Garden and Cultural space; total floorspace 39,557sq.m GEA; 
overall height 155.70m AOD). 

The application is accompanied by an Environmental Statement which is available for 
inspection with the planning application. Electronic copies of the ES can also be issued by 
Trium Environmental Consulting LLP; for further details contact hello@triumenv.co.uk or 
Tel: +44 (0) 203 887 7118. 

Given the current COVID-19 situation, you will not able to view plans in the Guildhall, however 
you may inspect copies of the application, the plans and any other documents submitted with it on-
line at  http://www.planning2.cityoflondon.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=RM7KAUFH0QW00. If you are 
finding it difficult to access the on-line documents or require paper documents please contact us by 
email at plans@cityoflondon.gov.uk or telephone 020 7332 1710.

http://www.planning2.cityoflondon.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=%5eND,KEYVAL.DCAPPL;
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Please let me have any observations your authority has under Article 18 of the Town and Country 
Planning (Development Management Procedure) Order 2015, so that the representations may be 
taken into account in determining the application. The case officer dealing with this application is 
Kurt Gagen.

Any observations should be made in writing and must be received within a period of 21 days 
beginning with the date of this letter.

Yours faithfully,

Kurt Gagen

Kurt Gagen
Development Division 


